
Nursing Student Council

March 20, 2023, 03:30 PM

Teams Meeting

Meeting Attendees:

Dr. Barbara Kitchener

Amayra Choudhury

James Freire

Tatiana Keeby

Jamelia Small

Meredith Barba

With a quorum present, Dr. Barbara Kitchener called the meeting to order at 3:30 PM.

The following was discussed:

1. Amarya Choudhury discusses the Narcan Event that is hosted by DSNA on April 3rd.

2. Amarya Choudhury discusses potential training opportunities hosted by NSC. Dr.

Barbara Kitchener states that the Dean of the College of Nursing agreed to have a Wound

Care nurse from Fairview Nursing Home performing training in the SIM Lab; must get in

contact with Dr. Hagerty. Planning to get in contact with Dr. Marie-Claire Roberts for

phlebotomy training.

a. IM, Phlebotomy training to take place in the Summer semester.

b. Wound Care training to take place in the Fall semester.

c. Figure out a potential date and perspective number of students



d. Will send out an RSVP

3. Dr. Barbara Kitchener informs that the catholic charities reached out to the university

to foster a potential new partnership. Dr. Ritter-Tittel is overseeing this new project. The

partnership is for potential new opportunities for students and faculty, and patient

education within the community. The tentative meeting is soon.

4. Dr. Barbara Kitchener discusses the new Code of Civility proposed by the Dean of the

College of Nursing.

a. Diane Torsell volunteered to represent the entry-level program, and Jamelia

Small volunteered to represent the advanced-level programs.

b. Presenting the code at the faculty assembly if it is voted in

5. Dr. Barbara Kitchener discusses the potential revisions to the Student Handbook

overseen by Dr. Ritter-Tittel.

a. Academic and Personal Integrity subheading to be evaluated

i. (eg. absence of clinicals, exam schedules)

b. Amarya Choudhury asks to consider having a policy added to not have two

major exams on the same day.

c. Jameila Small brings up concerns with exams with the advanced level programs

6. End of year dinner for the student councils only includes President, Vice-President,

Treasurer, and Secretary.

a. To recognize the student council for their leadership awards and recognition.

b. Includes all the student councils within the university and faculty advisor and

Deans.

c. Thursday April 27, 5:30- pm RSVP to be sent by Adam Burgman



7. Meredith Barba requests a formal email by CON explaining Convocation and

Commencement ceremonies.

8. Tatiana Keeby volunteered to create flyers for the upcoming events hosted by the

Nursing Student Council.

The meeting was adjourned at 1545.

X________________________________

Tatiana Keeby

Secretary of the College of Nursing Student Council


